LEGAL NOTIC

The Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District (District), in
compliance with Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code and its Rules, will
receive public comments on proposed amendments to the Rules of the
District or District policies during a Public Rules Hearing at 2:00 p.m. on
Thursday, June 12, 2025, at the Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation
District Office in Hearne, Texas (112 W. 3 Street). The proposed
amendments include but are not limited to District Rules new Sections 12.5
and 12.6 regarding well completion and service work.

The District Board, at the conclusion of the public hearing, will discuss
comments received and consider possible adoption of the proposed rules or
policies. Written and oral public comments on the proposed rules or policies
must be submitted to the District on or prior to the hearing date. A complete
copy of the current Rules of the District and proposed rule amendments are
available at and the District Office, 112 West 3rd
Street Hearne, I X //859; (979) 279-9350.
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